Geo-Engineering Box 1417/200 Court St.. Socorro, N.M. 87801 @ (505) §33-0377

JAMES W. LAW JAMES R. WOODS
Petroleum Engineer Geological Engineer
Box 2966, Santa Fe, N.M. 87504
Ph. 982-0472

October 31, 1985

New Mexico 0il Conservation Divison
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attn: Mr. David Catanach Re: Non-Standard Location
Wildcat - Section 30, T 20 N
Dear David: ROW ~ McKinley County, N.M.

Approval is needed for a non-standard location to be located
1310" FNL and 609' FEL of Section 30, T20N, R9VW, McKinley County,
New Mexico. A well is needed to the north of the four wells already
drilled in the NE/4 of this Section to delineate the extent of the
Menefee Reservoirs. As you can see from the attached plats, we
are bound by an arroyo to the north of the proposed location. This
arroyo is about 16' deep and 30" across.

Geo Engineering has all of the Northeast Quarter or
Section 30 under lease and this well will not affect offset
operators.

Yours very truly,
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Ji W. LAW
Geo Engineering

NOV 06 1985 ‘

: 0OCDh Azt
- Attentz:iigz Mr. Frank Chavez O“— ([:)g'?j.ablv.,



